

THIS IS NOT A CIRCULAR LETTER FROM RECTORY HOMES

Our Ref: AM/CHEARSLEY/03

27th July 2015

Dear Resident

RE: Road Closure at Chilton Road, Chearsley

I am writing to inform you that we intend on starting our off-site drainage works Monday 10th August for a period of 6 weeks. This will mean the road closure will commence from this date.

We plan to start our works from the junction on the Crendon Road & work our way back up to the site entrance within 5-6 weeks. We will then return to the Crendon Road junction to complete the final drainage connection once we have completed the main run.

There will be temporary access provided to the frontages of the properties affected by the drainage installation. I attach a plan for your information and highlighted in BLUE who will be affected by the drainage and will have temporary access installed. I have also included the traffic management plan which shows you how your property is affected and how you will be able to exit the Chilton Raod.

Although the drainage installation itself will be completed safely behind fencing, we must remind you that this is dangerous and ask that if you have any young children you brief them on the dangers of playing around building works.

If you wish to discuss anything further regarding the development please do not hesitate to contact me on 07494403752.

Yours sincerely

Jim Clarke

Jim Clarke Site Manager





